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Hello, 

 

I have worked for Pearl Buck Center for several years and I love our mission and 

passion for what we do, The low DSP wage has unfortunately made some of our 

amazing staff make incredibly hard decisions about there passion versus making a 

living wage and choose jobs that are higher paying. I truly hope you will vote to 

support the amazing workers, that truly give critical service to help each individual 

live a full and inclusive life. 

 

Deanna Ruge 


